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Say Yes! to Kids 2022 – Growing a brighter future, today 
Anglican Church Women are being encouraged to advocate for the Anglican Foundation of Canada’s (AFC’s) Say Yes! to Kids 2022 – 
Growing a brighter future, today.  Why? Well: 1. Anglican Church Women have an historic and current interest in supporting kids, youth, 
and family ministry at both the Board and parish levels; and, 2. Anglican Church Women have historic and current success as 
consummate fundraisers in support of the mission of the church. These two features make Anglican Church Women great champions 
and ‘cheer leaders’ for AFC’S Say Yes! to Kids 2022 – Anglican women want our parishes and diocese to benefit from the Foundation’s 
fundraising expertise in support of kids, youth, and young adults. After all, fundraising is the Foundation’s ministry! 
 

What is Say Yes! to Kids 2022 – Growing a brighter future, today? 
 A fundraising approach of the Anglican Foundation in support of kids, youth, and young adults that is known as 

Person-to-Person (P2P) fundraising. It is fun and effective. 
 A way to generate funds to support kids, youth, and young adults’ ministry in the parish, diocese, and the Anglican 

Church of Canada (ACC) nationally, with a partnership sharing model.  
 

How does the partnership model of AFC’s Say Yes! to Kids 2022 work? 
 The partnership model means that 60% of the funds that the parish raises are returned to the parish for the 

already identified project (and for which the P2P Team was created); 20% to the Diocese of NS & PEI for the 
diocesan youth project (likely the Community Roots Camp enterprise); and 20% stays with AFC for the national 
project (likely an Indigenous youth leadership development project). All funds raised are directed to the benefit of 
kids and youth.  

 The Parish P2P Team is registered with the Foundation and all technical aspects of the P2P approach, including 
receipts, are managed by AFC and Canada Helps. This is a huge benefit.  

 

Why register an AFC Say Yes! to Kids 2022 P2P Team at your parish? And why now? 
 Allow your parish to Imagine More for the benefit of kids and youth in the parish and community.  
 Embrace the P2P approach to experience the effectiveness and ease of P2P fundraising. 
 Have your parish benefit from the exceptional one-on-one mentoring, marketing, and case development support 

of AFC.   
 Benefit from what AFC is able to leverage by way of leadership gifts and matching funds. For example, AFC is 

finalizing plans to have the first $1,000 raised by the first 50 Parish P2P Teams Canada-wide be matched. So, that 
means $2,000 automatically!! Don’t delay! Register a team.   

Learn more: https://www.anglicanfoundation.org/say-yes-to-kids/ 
or Cynthia (cjp2320@gmail.com) or 
Michelle (mhauser@anglicanfoundation.org).  
 
 
 

Have your parish 
Say Yes! to Kids  
in 2022.  
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Lenten Reflections 2022 
How to join in . . . 

 

You are invited to a scheduled ZOOM 
Gathering: 

Lenten Reflections 2022 
Join us on Saturday, March 19th at 

2:00 pm with the link below. 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 
Topic: Virtual Lenten Reflections 2022 

Time: March 19, 2022 02:00 PM  
Atlantic Time (Canada) 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83200309438?pw

d=M0hCTXN1Y3BFMUprVW90ZTZrUW

ZEZz09 

Meeting ID: 832 0030 9438 
Passcode: 262734 

 

Be in the Know . . . Be an Anglican NetNews subscriber! 
Support for your spiritual growth and easy access to practical, 

affirming resources for your ministry are at your fingertips by being a 
regular reader of the Anglican NetNews that comes out each week 
on Wednesday. It is easy to be a subscriber in order to have this 

weekly update come directly into your inbox. If you are not already a 
subscriber, scroll down the landing page of the diocese’s website 
(https://www.nspeidiocese.ca/) to see the direction: “Subscribe to 

receive email updates with the latest news”, enter your e-mail 
address, and click “Subscribe”. Easy peasy! 

You will find a different 6 Minute Study each week; seasonal 
resources (eg. Lent); support from the VSST Creating Missional 

Communities, such as tips for sharing your faith and a recording of 
how to enhance your phone ministry; news from the Diocesan 
Environment Network (DEN) and the Anglican Church Women 

(ACW); parish news and events; and so much more. 
If you want to have an item posted on the NetNews, email 

netnews@nspeidiocese.ca by 5:00 pm Tuesday. 

Be sure to be in the know! 
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Lent/Easter Prayer 
 

Faithful God of love and infinite goodness, 

you blessed us with your servant Son so that 

we might know how to serve your people 

with justice and with mercy. Shape us and 

transform us by your grace that we may 

grow in wisdom and in confidence. Renew 

for us your call to repentance, surround us 

with witnesses to aid us in our journey, and 

grant us the time to fashion our lives anew, 

through Jesus Christ our Saviour. Amen. 
 

Prayer adapted from The Revised Common Lectionary. 
 

Easter Blessings to all: 
May this holy season bring you an 

abundance of love, peace, hope and joy. 
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